
 
   

 

 

     

     

  

  

  

 

   

 

 

      

     

    

  

   

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 On Monday we celebrated our stance against bullying by coming to school in odd socks! Today 

we were wearing spots and blue items for Children In Need day. Next week we will celebrate 

International Week with various activities each afternoon to celebrate diversity and increase our 

knowledge of some of the World Cup nations! We will also offer the chance watch some of the 

opening England game! Keep the 26th November free in your diaries to support Holy Nativity as 

the whole community comes together to celebrate our year with the Church Christmas Fair (see 

below) 

 

 

Another busy week for us with children going out to 
visit other places although sadly 1M got washed out 

and their Ogden trip will be rearranged. 
 

We were visited by Head Teachers from two other 
schools to look at practice in our Early Years who said 

the children’s behaviour was exemplary. 
 

We hosted two radio stations and the BBC Look 
North team again today who also commented on our 
brilliant children – and staff of course! Look North is 

on BBC 1 tonight at 6:30 Team Ash Green are on! 
 

Thank you for all your support for Children in 
Need today. It was great to see children in Pudsey 
Bear items, wearing spots or just dressed in blue – 
the international colour of anti-bullying which we 
highlighted again during a successful  
Anti-Bullying week. 

Our Christmas concerts will be held the week beginning 12th December  
(days to be confirmed next week but KS2 will have evening performances on 

Tuesday and Wednesday, EY and KS1 concerts will be within school time) 
 

Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 15th December. 
 

Friday 16th December will be Christmas parties and a buffet lunch. 
WE WILL BREAK UP ON FRIDAY 16TH AT 2.15 pm 

INTERNATIONAL WEEK 


